
Alicia Hanson <ahanson@northome.k12.mn.us>
Date: Tue, Dec 21, 2021 at 4:00 PM
Subject: Resignation Letter
To: Jeremy Tammi <jtammi@northome.k12.mn.us>

I am writing this email to notify you of my resignation from my position as pupil support assistant with the American 
Indian Education program.  My resignation will be effective January 7th, 2022.

I greatly appreciate the opportunity for professional growth while working for the school and American Indian 
Education.  Thank you for your support and guidance.

Please let me know how I can help during this transition. I wish you all the best.

Thank you,
Alicia Hanson
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